
Peace Awards
 Franklin, Saskia, Hallie, Sadie, Bethel, Sebastian L, Theo

Dear Parents and Carers,

It was lovely to see many of you at our parent consultations this week, and in Church for our 
Easter service yesterday. Thanks, as always goes to Mrs Futers for leading our singing – as ever – 
so wonderfully.

I know as a parent myself how important it is to have key dates firmly in the diary! I will be 
looking to share key dates for the summer term upon our return together with the training days 
for next year too.

After Easter more of our afterschool clubs will start, and we are pleased to say the ‘offer’ 
continues to develop. I would like to thank parents and friends of our school who will be 
delivering clubs in the summer term and those who have offered to deliver in the autumn term.  
We would be interested in starting a coding club too and if any parents and/or friends of our 
school think they could help this term or in September we would love to hear from you.

It is truly wonderful to see us working together for the benefit of the school. You can also help by 
getting involved with FOSC. We are always keen to see new faces and it doesn’t matter if you have 
never been involved before. The next meeting is on 23rd April at 7pm.

Easter is a time for reflecting, looking forward and as spring begins to appear the thought of new 

beginnings. It’s also a time to be thankful. I am truly thankful to be part of this community and 

cannot believe that today marks the end of my first term. It has certainly been a whirlwind! I want 

to thank children, staff, school families, governors and our Church and local community for 

welcoming me so warmly and helping me to settle in. There is so much to look forward to and I 

am excited for the new term  ….. after a little rest over the holidays! On behalf of pupils and staff, 

we wish you a wonderful Easter holiday. 

Kind Regards



MORE Sporting success!
On Wednesday, year 4 took place in a swimming gala at Holt Park against 
other local schools.  I am delighted to say that no only did year 4 thoroughly 
enjoy themselves, St.Chad’s were the overall winners. 

ADD Individaul winders

Thank you to our year 3 parents for attending our recent ‘Beat your parent’ 
event. Our children were delighted to compete against their parents, and in 
some cases won! Miss Juckes would like to thank you for your engagement 
and encouragement with Times Tables Rockstars which is making a huge 
difference in children’s recall of times tables as well as bringing great maths 
joy! 



Paramedic Visit
Last week, year 2 had a special visitor of Che's mum, Poppy. In PSCHE we were learning about 
what to do in an emergency, what qualifies as an emergency and who to call. As a paramedic, 
Poppy was able to tell us about what her job looks like and then let us try out some of the 
equipment she uses.





.  

Dates for your Diary

April

Monday 15th School Reopens 8.45am (OOHA 7.45am)

Tuesday 16th Y4 Nellbank Parents Meeting 3.15-3.45pm

Thursday 18th

Praying Parents Meeting 9am -10am
Maths Assessment parent information session 2:45pm – 3:15pm
 (Open to all parents: highly recommended for KS2 parents) 
Y6 Bun sale 

Monday 22nd - 
Friday 26th 

Careers Week (Whole School)

Friday 26th Non School Uniform day: When I grow up, I want to be a…

Tuesday 30th April Year 1 Skelton Grange Trip

May

Tuesday 7th Reception Trip to Hesketh Farm

Tuesday 26th Friday 24th May School closes 3.15pm (OOHA 6.00pm)
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